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Gentet, Matthias

From: Gordon Macqueen <gamacqueen@gmail.com>
Sent: 27 June 2017 16:31
To: Gentet, Matthias
Cc: luisa@artslettres.com; Elizabeth Messecar; Anthony Stoll; Penny Jones; KM Design; 

Jayne Mitchell; Margaret Richardson
Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2017/2745/P

Dear Matthias, 
We are writing on behalf of Camden Town Conservation Area Advisory Committee regarding: 
 
158 Camden High Street 
London 
NW1 0NE 
The Proposed Work: Installation of a new shopfront to retail unit (Class A1). 
 
We welcome this shopfront and do not object. 
 
Your sincerely 
Gordon Macqueen 
Margaret Ricahrdson and Gordon Macqueen, Co-Chairs of Camden Town CAAC 
 
On 19 May 2017 at 07:46, Gentet, Matthias <Matthias.Gentet@camden.gov.uk> wrote: 
Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2017/2745/P 
 
Y451604 
 
This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. 
This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and 
delete the material from your computer. 

 


